

Early Years Newsletter for Raccoons and Wombats Please remember a named water bottle, coat and (book) bag each day.

Please remember your PE kits on Tuesday.

We have a Spring themed day of learning organised for this Thursday. The early years children will be working with the year one children from Wombat class to complete a range of different tasks including a signs of Spring hunt outside, mindfulness breathing and yoga moves, and Spring themed crafts. Please ensure your child arrives at school wearing their PE kits and trainers.



Phonics focus:

Over the course of this week the children will be assessed on their phoneme recall, blending skills and reading tricky words. We will not be introducing any new phonemes or tricky words. Practising the phase 3 tricky words at home would be very useful. sure pure was they are you by my all

Congratulations to **Esmé** for receiving the reflective star learner award last week; when writing a sentence about her drawing club task, she was very reflective. Congratulations to **Phoebe** for receiving the reflective star learner award last week; she consistently looks back on her writing and ensures her letter formation is correct.



This Friday the children can break up to 5 school rules in exchange for 50p per broken rule, £2 to break all of the rules.

The PTA are running a chocolate bingo in the school hall straight after school this Friday. £4 for 4 games and lots of chocolately prizes available!

Maths focus of the week:

To visualise from different positions. We will be describing where objects are positioned and where they are in relation to other things; using the vocabulary - above, across, around, behind, below, beside, between, bottom, compare, near, underneath, in front of, next to.